
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 6:01 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 
Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members.  Town 
Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The May 
minutes was reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes.  The motion 
carried.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded 
to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  
Roads Report:  Scott Construction finished the sealcoating and did warranty work on 

Bunker Hill Road. 
Mathy Construction (dba Milestone Materials) presented their conditional use permit 

application.  A motion was made and seconded to acknowledge the conditional use permit.  The 
motion carried.   
  ATV/UTV draft ordinance is taken under advisement and will be taken up at a future date. 
 A motion was made and seconded to approve the MOU agreement between the Town of 
Washington and La Crosse County on the statewide voter registration system.   The motion carried.  
A motion was made and seconded to approve the picnic and gathering permit for the Bohemian 
Valley Sportsman for Sunday, June 16.  The motion carried.  
 Miscellaneous correspondence was reviewed.  We were sent a link by the county to get 
information on real estate transfers within the town.  Dan, Cheryl and Barb have access to the 
information.  Jerome is checking into prices for dumpster services.  We will review next month.  
Stacy Klein a republican candidate for the state senate introduced herself to the board.  Chuck 
Arentz had questions on a conditional use permit.   

Our next town board meeting will be on Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 6 pm.  The meeting 
was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 


